
Media Release 
Oshkosh Police Department 

 
Date: April 3, 2014 
Contact: Detective Vang  
(920)236-5700 
 
Subject: Fraudulent Use of a Credit Card  
 
The Oshkosh Police Department is investigating fraudulent use of a credit card 
which occurred at various businesses located in the City of Oshkosh.  The 
suspects stole a purse from the Fox River Mall, Grand Chute, WI.     
 
Anyone with information about the suspect is asked to contact the Oshkosh 
Police Department at (920)236-5700. If you have information about the suspect 
and would like to remain anonymous, please contact Winnebago County Wide 
Crime Stoppers at (920) 231-8477 or text IGOTYA and your crime tip to 
274637, or go to www.winnebagocrimestoppers.org and submit your text via 
the web. 
 

 



 

 



 

 


